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MEMORANDUM 
 
 

 
October 23, 2024 
 

 
 

To:   Casey Brannon, Supervisor, District I 
   Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II 
   Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III 
   Karl Banks, Supervisor, District IV 
   Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V 
 
 

From:  Tim Bryan, P.E., PTOE 
     County Engineer  
 

 
Re:   Permission to Work off County Right-of-Way 
        Blackberry Creek Road 
 
  
The Engineering Department requests permission to work off right of way on Blackberry Creek Road.  
The road currently floods due to insufficient capacity under the driveway on parcel 081I-31-006/04.00.  
With the current topography it would be much easier and cheaper to install the pipes off the right-of-
which as this would require much less digging and regrading of the area.  The property owners have 
agreed to this and will provide the county, at no cost, a temporary construction easement in order to 
install the needed additional pipes. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
CASEY BRANNON          TREY BAXTER         GERALD STEEN        KARL M. BANKS      PAUL GRIFFIN 
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